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       Friday 11
th

 September 

Issue One Featuring Krystal’s art work  

 

This week’s special mentions 

Year R Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 
Olivia Cohen Poppy H Ruari Nicolas Sofia F  

 

This week’s attendance figures  

YR Y1 Y2 Y3 Y4 Y5 Y6 
100% 84% 84% 93% 87% 89% 88% 

 

Eco-Warriors 

We had an assembly delivered by Severn 

Trent Water on Tuesday. The man who 

delivered the assembly was called Malcolm 

Smith and with the help of the eco warriors, 

explained where our water comes from and 

how it is cleaned. He then talked about where 

our waste water goes and what happens to it. 

After that he used some other eco warriors 

and talked about saving and wasting water.   

After the assembly he then worked with the 

eco warriors and gave them badges so they 

can be water reporters also. He helped with 

ideas for our action plan and ways they can 

spread the message to parents.  

The children will all be completing a water 

promise card which asks them to make a 

promise  to try and save water at home.  

The children are organising a green day (it can 

be token green) £1 for non-uniform and for 

donations of cakes. The eco warriors will be in 

charge of selling these. The money will be 

going towards purchasing water butts and 

stands so we can start recycling rain water. 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 3 and 4 History Day 

The children had a fun and informative day 

yesterday during their Egyptian Day. They 

gained lots of new knowledge. It really was a 

day to remember.  

 
 

 
 

Children in Need 

Thank you to you all for being such good 

sports – for dressing up and looking silly and 

for the lovely spotty cakes! We had good fun 

and raised money for a good cause. Thank 

you especially to the School Council and Miss 

Haley for organising the day so well. 

 

 

 

Cracking Chemistry morning 

The juniors had an inspiring morning this 

morning – we had a visit from a chemist from 

Warwick University. The children were in awe 

and wonder at the incredible experiments. 

The children gasped and cheered as he mixed 

different liquids to create different effects 

and outcomes. Absolutely brilliant hands on 

learning; another day of excellence and fun. 

Thank you to Miss Haley for organising this. 
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The children know that they need to work hard again this year to show 

the value of respect. They will receive respect tokens to go towards 
a whole class treat once their jar is full! 
 

 

 
Thunk of the week: 
(A beguiling question that stops you in your 
tracks and makes you think…) 

If you read a newspaper in the 

shop without buying it, is that 

stealing? 

AT OUR LADY'S WE ARE FULLY 
COMMITTED TO SAFEGUARDING AND 
PROMOTING THE WELFARE OF 
CHILDREN. WE EXPECT ALL STAFF, 
PARENTS AND VISITORS TO SHARE 
THIS COMMITMENT. 

 

Children, please follow what 

you love and if you like 

science, become a scientist! 

 

Dinner Money 

If you are paying weekly for school meals, 

payment should be sent into school each 

Monday. The weekly cost is £10.75 either in 

cash or by cheque payable to Warwickshire 

County Council. 

 

Tea and Tinsel    

Please come and support this 

wonderful event! It is taking 

place next Thursday afternoon 

23rd November. The children 

may wear non-school uniform 

in return for a donation of 

chocolate. If you come along 

you may take your 

child/children out of class to 

look around and then you can 

take them home when you are 

ready. If you are not able to 

attend, the children will have 

a chance to look around the 

stalls and purchase if they 

have money. 

We will have a grotto  - so 

come and see Father 

Christmas! And we will also 

have a Harry Potter themed 

room where there will be lots 

of amazing themed Christmas 

gifts… 

Thank you all those who have 

been working so hard behind 

the scenes. 

Medicines in School 

The only medicines we can give to children 

during the school day are those prescribed by 

a doctor and only after a medication form has 

been completed. These are available on the 

website or from the school office. Please do 

not send in calpol, cough medicines etc. as we 

will be unable to administer these apart from 

in exceptional circumstances. 

 

 

Next week at a glance: 
 

Monday 20
th

 November: 

Drama session Year 5 and 6 
 

Tuesday 21
st

 November: 

Swimming Year 3 and 4 

Dance for reception, Year 1 and Year 2 
 

Wednesday  22
nd

  November: 

Film Festival in the morning – Year R –Year 6 

 

Thursday 23
rd

 November: 

Tea and Tinsel 2pm onwards 
 
 

Have a wonderful weekend. Kate Madia  

 

 Year 2 in their maths lesson today 

 

We have learnt a lot this week listening to 

the Year 5 and 6 research presentations on 

the Romans. Some of the children made 

Roman food for us to try and all the groups 

that have presented so far have been 

excellent. I look forward to seeing the rest 

next week. 

 

               

 


